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Northland Pet Desexing Campaign 

Kāinga Ora in partnership with the SPCA and a number of Northland vet clinics have a desexing 
campaign underway which will run until 30 June 2025.  The SPCA will cover the cost of desexing and 
microchipping 400 cats and 400 dogs belonging to Kāinga Ora customers in Whangārei and Kaitaia. 
 
Pets can be great companions and support people’s wellbeing. However, cost can be a barrier to our 
customers doing the right thing and getting their pets desexed. 
 
Our tenancy team are promoting this opportunity when visiting customers in their home or calling if they 
know the customer has a pet and connecting them with the vet clinic. 
 

Contact Person: 
Caroline Butterworth 

Position: 
Deputy Chief Executive - 
Auckland and Northland 

Phone: 
 

 

 

Meeting with locally elected representatives – Auckland 

A confirmed schedule of engagements between Kāinga Ora’s three Auckland Regional Directors and 
Auckland Council’s Local Boards has now been set for 2025.  

The Regional Directors attend Local Board meetings to keep elected local representatives informed of 
Kāinga Ora’s plans for redevelopment and asset recycling in their area.  

These meetings are also an opportunity to update community leaders about the management of any 
community safety and disruptive behaviour issues, as well as wider policy changes happening within the 
organisation. 
 

Contact Person: 
Caroline Butterworth 

Position: 
Deputy Chief Executive-
Auckland and Northland 

Phone: 
 

 

 

Westpac Meeting Update 

Westpac held an affordable and social housing roundtable this week. Attendees included Kainga Ora, 
Housing Foundation NZ, Community Housing Association, Ngāti Tamaoho Settlement Trust, TW Group, 
Modus Group, Wellington Company, and Queenstown Lakes Community Housing Trust.  

The key theme was how can the community and finance sectors work together to help with additional 
housing supply.  Discussion was had on the need for the Reserve Bank to recognise the value of the 
Government cashflow stream by carving out an Australian and New Zealand Standard Industrial 
Classification (ANZSIC) specific for social housing.  
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